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MEMORANDUM 2012/13-04  
 
To: All Faculty, Staff and Students 
 
From: Cristina Amon 
 
Date: September 5, 2012 
 
cc: Cheryl Misak, Vice-President and Provost 
 Cheryl Regehr, Vice-Provost, Academic Programs 
 
Re: CEAB Accreditation Visit, October 21-23, 2012 
 

 
The Canadian Engineering Accreditation’s Board (CEAB) next visit will occur on October 
21-21, 2012, covering all of our undergraduate programs. 
 
The purpose of accreditation is: 
 

“… to identify to the constituent members of Engineers Canada those engineering 
programs whose graduates are academically qualified to begin the process to be 
licensed as professional engineers in Canada. The process of accreditation 
emphasizes the quality of the students, the academic and support staff, and the 
educational facilities.” CEAB Accreditation Criteria and Procedures 2010  

 
The visit Chair is James Lee, CEAB member and professor, Queen’s University. The Vice-Chair 
is Luigi Benedicenti, Associate Vice-President (Academic), University of Regina.  
 
The program visitors are: 
 

Chemical Engineering 
Monica Danon-Schaffer, Tetra Tech 

 
Civil Engineering 
Anne-Marie Laroche, Professeure agrégée, Université de Moncton 
 
Computer Engineering 
Wayne Loucks, Associate Dean, University of Waterloo  
 
Electrical Engineering 
William E. Lynch, Associate Professor and Chair, Concordia University
 

http://www.engineerscanada.ca/e/files/Accreditation_Criteria_Procedures_2010.pdf
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Engineering Science Infrastructure Option 
Al Stewart, Professor and VP Academic, Royal Military College of Canada 
 
Engineering Science Math, Physics and Nanoengineering Options 
Sébastien Francoeur, Professor, École Polytechnique de Montréal 
 
Engineering Science Biomedical, Electrical and Computing Options 
Robert Dony, Associate Professor, University of Guelph 
 
Aerospace and Energy Systems Options 
Daniel Feszty, Associate Professor and Acting Director of Aerospace Research Unit, 
Carleton University 
 
Industrial Engineering 
Ronald Pelot, Professor, Dalhousie University 
 
Materials Engineering 
Louise Mallory, Faculty Service Officer, University of Alberta   
 
Mechanical Engineering 
Richard Burton, Professor, University of Saskatchewan 
 
Mineral Engineering 
Jacek (Jack) Paraszczak, Professor and Head, Université Laval  

 
The general visitors from Professional Engineers Ontario are Tahir Safiq and Changiz Sadr. 
 
 
 


